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AGFR Golf Tournament -Newcastle 2016

                                                       MAJOR SPONSOR

Happy New Year everyone. May is zooming up quickly.

After a small scare with the AGFR Website being down from the 6th to the 17th January, all is now 
good. Just go to http://agfr2016.wix.com/golf-2016 and follow the links to register.

Remember that the Early Bird Draw is only for participants who are paid up in full by the 28th 
February so you only have just over a month to go to have a chance at having your registration 
fees paid back to you in full.

Following on from previous newsletters we now will give you a bit more information regarding the 
Non Golfer Tour of Port Stephens.

Basically the Flyer on the AGFR Website says it all however we are including a few location shots of 
Nelson Bay Marina, Shoal Bay and Fingal Bay Surf Life Saving Club where you will have lunch. This 
area is our leisure paradise and I would suggest that if you are looking to extend your tour this is 
an area well worth staying for. The area is about 30 minutes from Pacific Dunes but there are many 
apartments that face the sea or the vast waterways surrounding Nelson Bay that you might like to 
investigate.       
Go to http://www.portstephensaccommodation.com/holiday/AGFR and you will see many seaside 
apartments plus apartments on Horizons Golf course that could be ideal for that extended stay.   
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	 Just another few reasons why you shouldn’t leave registering for the               
	 AGFR Tournament at Pacific Dunes in May any longer.
	
	 See you in May.

	 Bill Pitt
	 Tournament Director


